
 

 

 

 

 

On November 7, 2021 at about 1:49 A.M. Kenosha Police officers heard the sound of gunfire coming 

from Kenosha’s downtown area.  Several officers were in the immediate area and were aware of a large 

event being held at a local business in the 600 block of 57th Street.  

 “Officers were on scene within one minute and could see muzzle flashes from multiple different 

locations.  Evidence of over 70 rounds being fired was discovered.  Due to the size of the crowd, the 

chaotic scene, and attempts to breach the crime scene, our officers had to request mutual aid from 

several law enforcement agencies to assist in maintaining control.”, said Interim Chief of Police, Eric 

Larsen. 

This is a very complex investigation that will take time to piece together before charging 

recommendations are sent to the Kenosha County District Attorney.   

28-year-old Marquis Wallace, of Kenosha, sustained a fatal gunshot injury and died at the scene.  Three 

other people who sustained injuries were treated and released from area hospitals.  The names of those 

people are not being released. 

Anyone having any information regarding this incident is urged to contact Kenosha Police investigators 

at 262-605-5203.  If you wish to remain anonymous you may call Kenosha Crime Stoppers at 262-656-

7333. 
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